BEAMS



René J. Freret, D.D. ~ BEAMS Missionary ~ Board of Directors ~ President Emeritus

March 22, 2023

Dear Pastor and Supporting Church,

Please let me take this opportunity to thank you and your church for your prayers and support. Thank you for your help in supplying over 2,000,000 whole, hardback Bibles to missionaries around the world.

I love the BEAMS ministry. It is with much mixed emotion that I must inform you that the physical aspects of Parkinson's Disease have progressed to the point that I must limit my travel to represent the BEAMS ministry. I am still able to encourage nearby, local pastors to take boxes of Bibles to mail to missionaries. The church I was in last Sunday took all the boxes I had. The pastor requested more, which we plan to supply soon.

Both my wife Freda and I are continuing to serve on the BEAMS Board of Directors and the BEAMS Advisory Board. I thank the Lord for the privilege of serving Him in the BEAMS ministry. I would like to ask you to prayerfully consider continuing our support. The BEAMS office will continue to handle the support and provide receipts.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 228-324-8409; or Dr. Lockard, BEAMS Executive Director, at 228-832-1096; or our pastor, Dr. Dan Carr, Sr., at 228-863-6993.

I earnestly ask that you remember us in your prayers. We will be praying for you.

Your Missionary,

René J. Freret

Dr. René J. Freret